THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JUNE 16, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVE REPAIR OF ASPHALT AT NEW HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve a BG1 to make repairs to asphalt at New Highland Elementary School.
FACTS


The asphalt and parking at New Highland has become a problem.  We have issues of parents stacking out on Jenkins Road and the asphalt itself is beginning to fail.  Mike Billings, Civil Engineer of Record for the Board and reviewed the civil layout of the school and has made a recommendation to make various repairs to exiting parking lot.  The first phase will be to resurface and make some adjustments to the front parking area.  The expected cost is around $159,000 and will be paid from remaining Capital Outlay money.  See attached scope of work and BG1.
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD hire Mike Billings as engineer for the repair of asphalt project at new highland elementary school, seek permission to use capital outlay from the commissioner of education and approve the attached Bg1 for phase 1.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD hire Mike Billings as engineer for the repair of asphalt project at new highland elementary school, seek permission to use capital outlay from the commissioner of education and approve the attached Bg1 for phase 1.
